STELLA DYSART
SUITE 220, SIMMS BLDG.
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO
PrHONE 243-4408

November 28, 1962

Mr. Emery C. Arnold S
Supervisor, District No. 3

0il Conservation Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Well #1-9 Sargent, NW:
Section 9, Township 1 S,
Range 2 E, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

| am herewith re-submitting our Notice of Intention to Drill. A
One Well Bond Farm 39-Bl1 has been obtained from American Employers
Insurance Company through Savage & Sganzini of Albuquerque, New
Mexico. Said band was mailed to your capitol office of the 0il
Conservation Conmmission,

As | understand your letter of November 26, 1962, this was the
only aspect of the application that was lacking.

Incidentally, your letter indicates that the well is to be located
in San Juan County, New Mexico; however, our information shows It
to be in Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.

Thank you so much for the expedient manner in which you handled this.

Sincerely yours,

STELLA DYSART %rj)
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ouis B. Lothmann /
Executive Administrator f
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